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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   August 12, 2014 

 

TITLE: Approval of Out of State Travel  
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    
 

 

STUDENTS 
 

Josh Fields and Jill Menaugh from Amphitheater High School request permission to take 4 students from the 

Photo Club to Las Vegas, Nevada, September 3-5, 2014.  Approximate cost of the travel is $3,067 and will be 

paid for by student activity funds.  Three school days will be missed and substitutes are required. 

 

 

STAFF 

 
Monica Nelson, Sarah Andricopoulos, Julie Valenzuela, JJ Letts, and Glenda Arffa from the District Offices 

request permission to attend the Association for Supervision and Curriculum Development (ASCD) Annual 

Conference in Orlando, Florida, October 29-November 2, 2014.  Approximate cost of the travel is $10,975 and 

will be paid for by federal funds designated for staff development.   

 

Michael McConnell from Walker Elementary School attended the Advancement Via Individual Determination 

(AVID) Summer Institute in Sacramento, California, July7-10, 2014.  Approximate cost of the travel was 

$1,757 and was paid for by federal funds designated for staff development.  No school days were missed. 

 

Travel was previously approved at the July 1, 2014 Board meeting for Pamela Vandivort and Michael Pastor 

from La Cima Middle School and Coronado K-8 School to attend the Project Lead the Way Design and 

Modeling Training in Stillwater, Oklahoma, July 21-25, 2014.  The dates were actually July 20-25, 2014. 

 

Travel was previously approved at the June 3, 2014 Board meeting for Jon Lansa, Lisa Millerd, and Alma 

Mejia-Garcia from Amphitheater High School to attend the Framework for Understanding Poverty Trainer 

Certification in Santa Fe, New Mexico, June 17-19, 2014.  The dates were actually June 16-19, 2014. 

 

Travel was previously approved at the May 6, 2014 Board meeting for Theresa Chavez from Ironwood Ridge 

High School to attend the Pre-AP Summer Institute / Pre-AP Professional Development in English Conference 

in Sacramento, California, July 13-18, 2014.  The dates were actually July 13-19, 2014. 

 

Travel was previously approved at the February 25, 2014 Board meeting for Christine Sullivan, Jill Malina, 

Jessica Roodvoets, Pam Vandivort, Katrina Schleicher, and Polly Kimminau (alternates are Keri Amedeo, 

Leslie Jameson-Christian, Sheri Thompson, Nancy Ritzmann, Michelle Ernst, and Tori Jones) from La Cima 

Middle School to attend the Advancement Via Individual Determination (AVID) Summer Institute in 

Sacramento, California, July7-10, 2014.  Cori Friezen also attended. 
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 BUDGET 

CODE 

KEY 

 

850-00-100-1001-281-6360 Student Activity Classroom instruction, AHS, staff registration 

850-00-100-1001-281-6892 Student Activity Classroom instruction, AHS, student travel 

850-00-100-1001-281-6519 Student Activity Classroom instruction, AHS, student transportation 

850-00-100-1001-281-6582 Student Activity Classroom instruction, AHS, staff travel 

850-00-100-1001-281-6113 Student Activity Classroom instruction, AHS, substitutes 

140-15-100-2210-510-6360 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 

140-15-100-2210-510-6582 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 

100-14-100-2210-510-6582 Title I Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 

 
______________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   
It is the recommendation of the administration that the above travel be approved. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:                                                         

                                                        
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Monica Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                                           Date:  August 4, 2014    

        

   
______________________________                                                                                          

Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


